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admin@hillsidehigh.co.uk 0151 525 2630 

Vacancy  

Attendance Officer  

Salary: Grade 4 (SCP7 – 11) £17,918 - £19,394 

To start: As soon as possible 

Permanent   

Full Time (37 hours per week)  

Term Time plus 3 weeks  

We seek to appoint an enthusiastic and dynamic Attendance Officer to join our team.  We pride ourselves on our high 

expectations, commitment to ensuring pupil progress and high-quality teaching and learning provision for all.   

Hillside High School has a clear vision that our pupils should achieve their best.  With an unwavering child-centred ethos, we put 

our pupils at the heart of every decision we make.  In 2015 Hillside joined the Wade Deacon Trust. 

We can offer the successful candidate an opportunity to work with highly trained and supportive staff, as well as a whole school 

commitment to professional development as we believe that development of staff is a key aspect in raising standards for our 

pupils.  As a member of the Wade Deacon Trust, we can offer the successful candidate numerous exciting opportunities to further 

develop their career. 

Deadline for applications: Monday 24th January 2022 – 9.00am 

The application form, supplementary form and further information can be downloaded from the Recruitment page on the school 

website;  

https://www.wadedeacontrust.com/work-with-us/how-to-apply/ 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
I have been delighted by the response from our pupils, supported by their families, to uphold the ‘Standards and 
Expectations’ which are so important to us here at Hillside.  A timely reminder of these ‘Standards and 
Expectations’ is included inside this week’s newsletter and I would ask that everyone reads them.  Just looking at 
the pictures of our uniform beautifully modelled by Cameron and Amy reminds me how proud I am every day of 
our pupils and the way they wear their uniform, ensuring they look smart, professional and ready to learn. 
 
‘Standards and Expectations’ are of course about more than just how our pupils look, for example their conduct 
and attitude to learning are crucial.  Since the start of term we have had significant focus on our lesson transitions, 
how pupils leave a lesson and start the next one.  This is to ensure a smooth transition between lessons and to 
maximise the time available to learn in every lesson.  Mrs Wardale has revisited this with all pupils in assembly this 
week and there is more information included in this week’s newsletter.  It would be great if you have time to ask 
your child about this, and hopefully they will be able to discuss it  with confidence regarding this.  
 
We are seeking to further strengthen our team and recruit an Attendance Officer, please see advert below.  If you 
know anyone who might be interested please pass this on to them. 
 
Have a fantastic week.  
 
 
Mrs Amanda Ryan, Principal 

https://www.wadedeacontrust.com/work-with-us/how-to-apply/
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Hegarty Maths TT Rockstars 

Top pupils for this week  

Mr Pattison 

Jessica Harrington 
HaiYing Xue 
Leighton Farrington 
Callum Johnson 
Tia Leicester  
Hannah Watson 
Daniel Wright 
Krithika Sivanathan  
Jessica Parry 
Fiona Zhen 
 
 

Oluwakemi Akeredolui 
Lewis Bruce 
Heidi Newall 
Alfie Macklin 
Yexian Huang  
Rance Wasquin 
Lily Robinson  
Lana-Mai Robinson  
Victor Hugo  Silva 
Queiroz 
Afia Sekyi Armah 

A massive well done to our  
TT Rockstars  

this week, they are: 
 

Jacob Williams—7SW 
Hai Ying Xue—7SW 

Yexian  Huang—7NK 
Joshua Williams  -8THE 

Tilly Wallace—8TH 
Harry o’Leary—8RS 

 

Standards and Expectations – School Uniform  

Firstly, a huge thank you to all our parents/guardians and pupils who continue to look smart and wear our 

school uniform with pride every single day.   We don’t take this for granted and we still regularly receive 

compliments from the wider local community about how smart Hillside pupils look.  

Please see below for some basic reminders regarding school uniform and our expectations:  

· Girls should wear white socks or black tights . 

· Jewellery is not permitted including any piercings.  From Monday 10th January if pupils are seen 

wearing jewellery the teacher will confiscate this and the item will be placed in the school safe. 

· Make- up should be minimal and discreet and false eye lashes, false nails and or nail varnish 

should not be worn.  Pupils will be provided with wipes and nail varnish remover if they arrive in 

school wearing either.  

· Blazers should be always worn on the corridors – pupils may remove blazers when working in 

classrooms.  

· Outdoor coats or hooded jackets are not allowed to be worn in school and they should be 

removed as pupils enter the school building at any points during the school day e.g. after break 

and lunch.  

Our uniform underpins our high expectations of pupils to 

follow ‘The Hillside Way’ and pupils should look smart, 

professional and ready to learn- which many do every 

single day.  

Mrs Cross 
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Hillside High School Newsletter 

GCSE Pods 
  

Top Podders are the pupils 
who have streamed the most 

pods. 
Questions Answered are the 

pupils who attempted the most 
questions. 

Diamond League - are the 
pupils who have answered with 
the most accurate knowledge, 
the more correct responses, 

the more diamonds. 

This week in assembly pupils have revisited our core focus of learning.  Some data from UNESCO suggests 

that only 1 in 5 young people have access to education, we took a moment to reflect on how lucky we are 

to have the provision of education.  

 

Mrs Wardale shared how our Hillside Core 5 principles for effective learning are intrinsically linked to our 

‘Hillside Way’ Code of Conduct.  Reminding pupils of the importance of the ‘Hillside Way’ expectations as 

these allow for a safe and positive climate for learning for us all.  

 

We revisited routines during lesson transitions, and how important it is to have prompt start to all 

lessons. Within two minutes of any lesson starting pupils should be sitting down with their pencil case out 

and writing their date and title;  ensuring no learning time is lost during lesson change over. 

Mrs Wardale  
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Hillside High School Newsletter 

Safeguarding, Emotional Wellbeing and Mental Health  

 


